Clerk’s Report for meeting on 19 February 2024

The Highways licence for the bench at Deeside Avenue has been issued and the bench will now be
ordered and installed.

All Village Voice invoices have been sent and paid and new advertisers found to replace outgoing.
Ash dieback works will be carried out in Fishbourne Road West near the Church on 21-23 February.

The member of the public who complained about the cycle barrier at Langrune Close is unhappy
with the Council’s decision on this matter and will be taking it further.

The Clerk received a report of a man with a crossbow in fields north of Clay Lane which she handed
on to the Police.

The Police report a shed was broken into in Blackboy Lane where a Specialized Bike, E-Scooter and
can of petrol were stolen.

The bus stop and timetable case have been restored to the Clay Lane stop on Salthill Road. A
timetable has been requested.

A booking system is now in operation in all West Sussex recycling centres.

A consultation on charge proposals for water quality permits is underway, ending on 11 March.

A meeting was held between the Chichester District Association of Local Councils and the District
Council. Minutes were circulated to councillors.

WSCC is consulting on its Post-16 Transport Policy Statement. Consultation closes 17 March.

WSCC is installing about 400 new real time passenger information (RTPI) displays within a two year
period.

Lucy Wright, Parish Clerk
13 February 2024


https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/charge-proposals-for-water-quality-permits
https://yourvoice.westsussex.gov.uk/post-16-transport-policy-statement-2024-to-2025

